

Denton C.P. School **Newsletter**

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





Better Never Stops

29th September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of an action packed week. The children (and teachers!) have been working very hard in the build up to today's open afternoon producing work of the highest standard ready to show off! We all hope you enjoy.

Dates for next week:

Thursday 5th October: Table Tennis Club starts; Harvest Festival assembly (10.00am) And beyond...

Monday 9th: Parent Forum (2.30pm; contact the school office if you wish to attend)

Tuesday 10th: Parents' Evening (5.30-7.30pm)

Wednesday 11th: Parents' Evening (Year 5&6 only; 3.30-5.30pm)

Thursday 12th: Whale Class assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (3.30-5.30pm) Please contact the school office should you require any further information.

Flu Immunisation

You should have received a letter from the NHS regarding flu immunisation for all children from Reception to Year Four. This will take place in school on Thursday 19th October. Please make sure the form is returned to school by Monday 2nd October.

Book Bags

Book bags now cost £5.00 and are available to buy from the school office.

Harvest Festival

We will be holding our annual Harvest assembly on Thursday 5th October, led by Reverend Louis Wilson. We want to be able to make a contribution to our local church's Harvest collection, which supports Breakout Food Bank in Newhaven. Any aifts of non-perishable foods for our assembly will be very gratefully received. Tinned food, such as soup, vegetables, baked beans and tuna would be great, as would packets of pasta; every gift is an enormous help to the charity. Children are welcome to bring gifts into school on Monday 2nd, Tuesday 3rd, Wednesday 4th and Thursday 5th October. Thank you for your support.

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher